elvs ™ ;
% SOUTH CITY T
Ph. No : +91 33 4007 2000 / 2444
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL P 50 35 o

CICSE Aftiliation No. UR0210
WB326/2012 WB2005NPL104913
27.01.2021

Dear Parents, |

Greetings from South City International,;School!

As we are approaching the end Vof the am sure you will agree that it

has been an unusual year with onhne classes substltutlng the physical classes.

You are aware that teachers have been coming to school to conduct Vlrtual classes using
school infrastructure ever since the lockdown ended. All precautlonary‘measures safety
protocols and loglstlcs - regular fumigation and sanitisation of school pfennses checking of
temperature at regu armtervals compulsory wearing of masks , hand samtlsers placed at
vantage points for easy accessibility and maintaining of social distance - as per government’s
directives , are being strictly followed in school .

You are requested to fill up the Google form with your responses so that we are ready to
welcome our students when State Government permits the entry of board batch students to
the school premises, in order to prepare them for the practical papers for the forthcommg
board examinations. The link for the same will be shared by the class teacher On the basis of
your decision, we shall prepare a schedule , which will be shared with you in due course .All
forms to be submitted by 1% February 2021 ,time 3:00 pm. ‘

Warm regards,

John Andrey Bagul

Principal.
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